
  
-----Original Message----- 
From: info@saveoursound.org [mailto:info@saveoursound.org]  
Sent: Friday, December 19, 2003 3:35 PM 
To: Skinner, Thomas (ENV); Oceanmgtinitiative, (ENV) 
Cc: Nobska44@aol.com 
Subject: comments on wind turbines 

To the members of the Mass. Ocean Management Task Force: 
 
As a long time nautical individual of some sixty-five years, I vehemently  oppose any 'Wind Power 
Towers' desecrating our coastal areas. If there is a  
legitimate need for these towers, I suggest the privately owned power companies consider the 
former artillery range at Camp Edwards. I believe this location would please most of the abutting 
property owners, since they would no longer be subjected to artillery fire/noise.  
  
I recently retired from a municipally owned power company, and can truly say that the investor 
owned companies are only interested in how inexpensively they can build, and how high they can 
charge their customers.  
  
Absolutely NO winds towers in our waters. 
 
DAVID H. OWEN (s) 
771 SNIPATUIT ROAD 
ROCHESTER, MA 02770 
NOBSKA44@AOL.COM 
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